
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 All Saints  

   Catholic Primary School 

            NEWS! 
 

F R I D A Y  7 T H  D E C E M B E R  

Hazel Grove 

GOLBORNE 

WA3 3LU 

 

Tel: (01942 747655) 

 

Email:  

enquiries@admin.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk 

 

Website:  

www.golborneallsaints.co.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs W Hughes 

Attendance   No of Lates 

Reception:  89.7%           2      

Y1:   88.2%                       3 

Y2:   92.9%                       4  

Y3:           98.7%                       1 

Y4:   93.9%                       3  

Y5:   98.6%                       1  

Y6   92.6%                       2  

 

Well done to Y3 with the highest  

attendance for last week. 

NEXT WEEK 
Monday:       
        
Tuesday:       Choir Club,Y2 & Y3 Nativity 
     1.30pm & 6.00pm 
Wednesday:   Y4 Music Ensemble 9.00am 
Thursday:          Y1 Trip 
Friday:            Christmas Jumper Day,                                                  
           Nursery Party 9:30am 
                     Mad Science Club        
  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 

A reminder that Christmas lunch is being 

served next Friday 14th December.  

If you pay for school meals the cost is 

£2.25 and must be paid in  

advance or on the day via Lunch Shop.  
 

XMAS FAIR 

RAFFLE PRIZE WINNERS 

 
 

1st Prize—Sienna Hampson 

2nd Prize—Nathan Williams  

3rd Prize—Mrs Hulme 

4th Prize—Joni Appleton 

5th Prize-Joseph & Thomas Cadman 

 

Colouring Competition 

 

Laurie Wells 
 

Congratulations to all the winners !!!! 

AWARDS OF THE WEEK! 
 

          MANNERS OF THE WEEK        WORKER OF THE WEEK    NEAT OF THE WEEK    VALUE OF THE WEEK  

            

Y1 Tillie-May Simm            Anna Mellor      Macaulay Pilling           Lucas Blakemore (happiness) 

Y2 Lainey Foster         Indi Watson     Riley Flinn  Daniel Bird (happiness) 

Y3 Alfie Pye          John Dodd      Charlie Gregory  Logan Bryan (friendship) 

Y4 Emily Rotherham            Spike Hesketh     Ben Atherton  Abigail Houghton (friendship) 

Y5 Lacey-Mai Fisher-Knowles        Khaya Maninjwa     Erin Lloyd  Lottee Murphy (respect 

Y6 Brandon Watkinson        Leo Roberts                            Lili-Grace Hunt (respect) 

          

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL! 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

School closes for Christmas on Friday 21st December 

and re-opens to pupils on Tuesday 8th January. 

Letters sent home this week 

Governor Vacancy 

Y2/Y3 NATIVITY 

Tickets are available from the 

school office and are free; 2 per 

family for each performance.   

Performances are at 1.30pm and 

6pm and children will need to be in 

school at 5.30pm for the evening 

performance. 

Raffle tickets will be on sale to  

win various prizes and you  

can also enter our ‘Guess the 

Weight of the Cake’ competition  

at £1 a go. 

CHRISTMAS FAIR  

Many thanks to everyone who contributed to making the  

Christmas Fair a great success. Thank you in particular to the  

PTA for organising the event and to the staff and parents who 

helped with stalls, refreshments and donations.   

We raised £1375 which is fantastic!   

MISSION 

CHRISTMAS 

2018 

Many thanks for 

the gifts you have 

very kindly  

donated.  

WIGAN & LEIGH HOSPICE TEDDIES 

A reminder we are selling magnetic 

Christmas teddies to support Wigan & 

Leigh Hospice.  They cost £2 each 

and are available from the school 

office. 

CLUBS UPDATE 

ALL CLUBS ARE CANCELLED NEXT 

WEEK APART FROM KS2 CHOIR AND 

MAD SCIENCE.  

WRAPAROUND 

Please ensure all wraparound 

fees for this term are paid by 

Monday 17th December. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Save the Children—Friday 14th December 

On Friday 14th December, for a small  

donation, children can come to school 

dressed in their Christmas jumpers !!   

All monies raised will be donated to ’Save 

the Children’.  

RECEPTION & NURSERY  

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

Both performances will take place on 

Thursday 20th December as follows: 

 Nursery Nativity—9.30am 

Reception Nativity—1.30pm 


